Enclosure 1

Council Priority Funds — Application

(Page 2 of 2)
PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION — Completed by Applicant
Organization Name ARDROSSAN 55 PLUS CLUB
Address 21 Queen Street
Street and number Subdivision if rural
Gity or town AATArOSSAN Province A\B Postal code | SE 2A2

Contact person Sophie Homeniuk
780 935-3625
a.seniors@aol.com

Telephone

Email address (optional)

Project Type Event ] Project [] Expense

350

Amount Requested $

Brief description of request

This event is a craft sale, held in conjunction with the 'Christmas in the Country' bus tour on December 7, 2019.
It runs from 9am to 4pm.

We would like to have free treats, water, coffee, tea, hot chocolate and popcorn available for all attendees.

Also, we would like to donate a draw prize basket.

Sophie Homeniuk W/ﬁ&( Oct 2819

Print name Signature Date

Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request.

Number of attached pages 1

Collection and use of personal information

Personal information is collected under the authority of section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be
used to manage and administer Council Priority Funds. Please be aware that information provided may be made public. If you have
questions regarding the collection, use or disclosure of this information, contact Vicky Cushman at 780-464-8098.
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Enclosure 1

“COUNCIL PRIORITY FUNDS” PROJECTED BUDGET FOR ARDROSSAN 55 PLUS CLUB

December 7, 2019 CRAFT SALE (estimate 250-300 attendees)

SNACKS: Timbits { 12 boxes of 50 each ) 5120
Popcorn, Qil, special seasoning S 50
BEVERAGES: Coffee/Cream/Sugar $ 20
Hot Chocolate/Tea Bags $ 20
VOLUNTEERS: 8 required @ $15 gift card each $120

TOTAL: $330




Enclosure 1

ARDROSSAN 55 PLUS CLUB
21 Queen Street

Ardrossan, AB TS8E 2A2
PHONE: 780-922-2025
EMAIL: a.seniors@aol.com

October 28, 2019
STRATHCONA COUNTY

2001 Sherwood Drive
Sherwood Park, AB T8A 3W7

Re: Council Priority Funds Application

To Whom it may concern:
Please find attached an application and projected budget for our request.

We are holding a Craft Sale on Saturday, December 7" in conjunction with the ‘Christmas in the
Country’ bus tours. The sale runs from 9 am to 4 pm.

During this event, we would like to provide complimentary snacks and beverages for about 300 people.
This event brings the community together and also showcases our Centre. Hopefully, we would attract
new members for our varied activities.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Sophie Homeniuk & Carole Kuzyk
(President) (Secretary)



